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Mr. Eduardo Esquivel
2933 S. B Street
Stockton, CA 95206

Dear Mr. Esquivel,

The California Commission on Peace Officer Standards and Training (POST) is in
receipt of your letter dated September 7,2019 and received at POST on September 23,
2019. Your letter requested consideration for a position on the Commission as a
"Public" or "Advisory" member.

California Penal Code 13500 dictates the make-up of the members of the California
Commission on POST. Commission members are appointed by the Governor for the
State of California. Therefore, should you desire appointment to the Commission, you
should contact the Governor's Office for the State of California.

On the other hand, POST Advisory Committee members are appointed by the sitting
Commissioners. Your request for an Advisory Committee position will be forwarded to
the Commission. Additionally, your request for consideration will be included on the
Commission meeting agenda for the next meeting which will take place at 09:30 a.m. on
Thursday, October 24,2019. The Commission meeting is open to the public and will be
held at POST, 860 Stillwater Road, Suite 100, West Sacramento, California, 95605.

Please feel free to contact Mr. Scott Loggins, POST Assistant Executive Director, at
telephone number (916)227-3909, with any questions you may have.

Respectfull y,

MANUEL ALVAREZ, JR.
Executive Director
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